Payne, Nancy s~

From: Johnson-Martin, Janice

Sent: Friday, April 6, 2018 10:54 AM

To: Payne, Nancy

Cc: Eeg, Thomas; Yehlen, Mark

Subject: FW: Bulky Waste and Green Waste Update
Nancy,

Can you either enter or address Ald. Weidner on this. Thanks

From: Weidner, Sandy

Sent: Friday, April 6, 2018 10:42 AM

To: Lemke, Melissa <Melissa.Lemke @cityofracine.org>; _CH_ALD <CH_ALD@Ccityofracine.org>; Johnson-Martin, Janice
<Janice.Johnson-Martin@cityofracine.org>

Cc: McCarthy, Terry <Terry.McCarthy@cityofracine.org>; Yehlen, Mark <Mark.Yehlen@cityofracine.org>; Rooney, John
<John.Rooney@cityofracine.org>; Eeg, Thomas <Thomas.Eeg@cityofracine.org>

Subject: RE: Bulky Waste and Green Waste Update

Good Morning Alderman Lemke,

Would you consider a direct referral to the Public Works Committee on the issue of the bulky waste. Evidently, there has
been some recent changes in bulky waste pick up that should be addressed sooner rather than later. I would like to see
this issue discussed at the April 10 Public Works meeting.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sandy Weidner
Alderman, 6th District
City of Racine

From: Lemke, Melissa

Sent: Thursday, April 05, 2018 9:37 AM

To: CH_ALD; McMenamin, Tara

Subject: Bulky Waste and Green Waste Update

Good Morning All,
I would like to submit the following communication for committee of the whole...

Communication from the alderman of the 15th district, requesting a meeting of the committee of the whole for the
purposes of a) receiving an update on the progress of the bulky waste collection process and b) discuss a process for

green waste collection.

Rationale re bulky waste: I have had constituents who have received letters stating that bags and boxes are not allowable
as part of bulky waste collection. This makes a bit of a challenge for people who are moving/spring cleaning. So, I
would like to clarify some of the specifics of the new bulky waste process.

Rationale re green waste: There was a previous request to discuss green waste collection process and I believe the items
has not been scheduled to be in front of us.



These items could be scheduled individually or as a single items, but I would appreciate a continued conversation on
these items.

Warmly,
Melissa

Melissa Lemke

District 15, Alderman

Board of Public Works and Services
Melissa.Lemke@cityofracine.org
262-994-8943




